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17 May 2014

Dear Ms. Mongeon,

This letter is in response to the RFAI dated 7 May 2014 referencing our 12 DAY PRE-CONVENTION REPORT (01/01/2014 -
04/06/2014). 1 have filed an amended report that | believe properly addresses all the items that needed additional or
clarifying information as well as listing the information of original vendors for reimbursements of travel that were not
reimbursements for mileage expense.

Please do not hesitate to let me know if you need more information.

Sincerely,

Michael Rumberg
Treasurer




